
From: Mike Murray
To: Cyndy Holda
Subject: Fw: questions about Cape Hatteras ORV issue
Date: 03/15/2010 03:38 PM

FYI

Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is
addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. 
----- Forwarded by Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS on 03/15/2010 03:38 PM -----

David
Barna/WASO/NPS 

03/15/2010 02:47 PM

To editor@obsentinel.com

cc

Subject questions about Cape Hatteras ORV issue

Sandy Semans
Editor
Outer Banks Sentinel

This is in response to your e:mail to Kendra Barkoff in the Department of the Interior
Communications Office.

We appreciate you interest and concerns about the EIS process at the Outer Banks.  

As you know we are collecting public comment on the proposed plan.  While we are in the
public phase of this issue we want to be fair and provide everyone with the same level of
detail.  We very much respect the NEPA process and the science that goes into making public
policy decisions on the management of this Nation’s natural resources.  

Please understand that once a major planning document, such as the DEIS, is released to the
public, NPS does not provide responses to individual questions about the document or the
issue until the release of the final environmental impact statement (FEIS).  At that time
written responses to substantive comments will be provided as part of the FEIS.  

We encourage you to submit her critiques and policy positions as comments, rather than
questions.

In addition, we are reviewing the letter from the Audubon Society to Cape Hatteras National
Seashore Superintendent Mike Murray which you refer to in your e:mail.  Any comments that
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we have with respect to the letter will be transmitted to the Society.  

David

david barna
chief of public affairs
national park service
washington  dc
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